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CABINET
DEFENCE AND OVERSEA POLICY COMMITTEE
SUB-COMMITTEE ON THE SOUTH ATLANTIC AND
FALKLAND ISLANDS
MESSAGE TO PRESIDENT REAGAN

Note by the Secretaries

The attached message from the Prime Minister to President Reagan,
despatched at 1341 hours today on the direct line, is circulated
for the information of the Sub-Committee. A parallel message

was sent by the Foreign and Commonwealth Secretary to Mr Haig.

Signed  ROBERT ARMSTRONG
R L WADE-GERY
R L L FACER

Cabinet Office

29 April 1982
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Dear Ron
The Cabinet considered Al Haig's current proposals on the Falkland Islands
for the first time this morning. We were all very grateful for his tireless

efforts.

I explained to my colleagues that Al had put his proposals to the Argentine
Government only on 27 April; that, as he made clear to Francis Pym, he had
given them a deadline for accepting the proposals without amendment or
rejecting them; and that this deadline had passed more than 24 hours ago

with no Argentine reply.

In the Cabinet's view, the proposals must now be regarded as having been
rejected by the Argentines, who have ignored the deadline and publicly

restated that they are not prepared to alter their position on sovereignty.

Al made clear to Francis last week that, if Argentina did reject the
proposals, the US would consider its current peace-making efforts to have
ended and would from then on give full public support to Britain. In the
Cabinet's view, this point has now been reached. I cannot conceal from
you how deeply let down I and my colleagues would feel if under these

circumstances the US were not now to give us its full support.

You will remember that when we spoke on the telephone on 17 April, about
the earlier proposals which Al and we worked out in London on 12 April,
you told me that in your view we had been as accommodating as we could
have been and it would not be reasonable to ask us to go further. Against
that background, you will not be surprised to know that the Cabinet saw
fundamental difficulties from Britain's point of view in Al's latest
proposals which we regard Argentina as having now rejected. These
difficulties lay in the essential areas where the latest proposals
differed from the 12 April proposals. = It was, of course, just these
areas which Francis discussed so thoroughly with Al in Washington last

week.

One stage in the effort to settle this crisis has now ended. It seems
to me essential that, as we enter the next stage, the US and Britain should
be seen to be unequivocally on the same side, staunchly upholding those

values on which the Western way of life depends.

Warm personal regards,
Margaret
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